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(This is Attachment No. 4 to memo.dat.M:l 4/2/68, from J.R.Totter, Director, 
DBM, to the Chairman and Con::missionePS, subject "Activities eoncerning the 
Return of the Natives to the Bikini At611") 

The Honorable Stewart L. Udall 
Secretary of Interior 
Waahingtou, D. c. 20240 

·Dear Stev: 

APR 3 1961 

In accordance with JOUr letter of December 7 1 1966 1 and my reply of 
December 20 1 1966 1 the Atomic Inergy Coaaiasion ln collaboration with 
the Tndt TerrltOri•• HOt a team to the IUti.Dl Atoll to make meaaure­
menta of the external radiation doae rate and to collect samples of 
soil and biota, the analyail of which would permit an eatimate of the 
hazard of interul dose. 

The aurvey va• conducted in April-May 1967. Analysis of the radiation 
measurement• ancl of the collected samples ia now complete and reports 
of the resu l ti have been prepared. Under the guidance of Dr. John ll. 
Totter. Director of the Divi1ion of Biology and Mediciue, a meeting i1 
to be held in May 1968, at vhich the member• of the aurvey team, to­
gether with a group of expert consultants, vill review the results and 
develop a recoaaenclation to the ABC with regard to the feasibility. 
from a radiation standpoint, of the return of the natives to the Bikini 
Atoll. 

When the recoamendation of the above group has been received by the 
Coaaiaaion, I will be in touch with you again. 

REWRITI'EN IN OCM 4/3/68 

OfFICE• OCM 

SURNAME• _Goodwin: jeb 
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Cordially, 

tlfir.9') lkn T. w.rf 

CONFIRMED TO BE UNCLASSIFIEr 
AUTHORITY: DOE/SA-20 

Chairman 
BY ?;:i, JiL~CT' t~~E:_9f 

- - la. • ~d(;f)_ 
Gf iif ii.~ CL~ 5 .... 4 

r ···~ r 
j 


